
Message 

Leighton, Adele 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Thursday, June 19,2008 9:55 AM 

To: Leighton, Adele; Raymond, Margaret; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Howland, Debra 

Subject: FW: 

Importance: High 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket DW 08-052. 

Kim 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Gretchen Casey [mailto:caseyx4@metrocast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17,2008 12:46 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: 
Importance: High 

Dear Mrs. Howland 

June 17,2008 

I am writing this note with grave concern about the proposed hike in our water bill. This will 
have a terrible impact financially on my family. With the price of fuel for heating and driving 
we have been struggling just to maintain. If an increase of 360% percent passes we will not 
be able to afford the luxury of water. I have spoke with many community members who 
also share the same feelings. Those who can afford it have talked about putting in a well. 
Unfortunately for my family that is not an option. 

Gretchen Casey 

22 Dunbarton rive, Center Barnstead 

NH 03225 

603-470-8200 


